Christopher Avallone 610 Townsend Ave.

New Haven, CT 06512

Cell Phone: (203) 233-2302

Email: cavallone293@outlook.com

May 17, 2024

Barbara J. Montalvo Legislative Liaison to the BOA Mayor's Office 165 Church St. New Haven, CT 06510

Dear Ms. Montalvo,

It is with great honor that I accept Mayor Elicker's appointment to serve on the Port Authority Board of Commissioners.

I believe that joining the Port Authority Board would be a great opportunity to interact with colleagues and leaders in both city government and industries in which the Port Authority serves. As a resident of this great City of New Haven it would be a great opportunity through my involvement to have an impact through sharing ideas and strategies with colleagues and leaders to better serve the community and improve the services that this important entity provides.

Best wishes,

Christopher Avallone